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ALTON - Making regular trips to the hospital is rarely described as fun for the patients. 
But Brian Feicho might almost agree with that description following his experience with 
the Alton Memorial Hospital Wound Care and Hyperbaric Medicine Center.

Feicho, 59, of Granite City, Ill., made 33 weekly visits to AMH to have a wound on his 
lower right leg treated. When he was finally healed in February, he got to ring the bell in 
the Wound Care Center.



“That’s a great thing they have for the patients, to ring the bell when their treatments are 
done,” Feicho said. “It was a lot of treatment and there was some pain involved, but I 
actually had a lot of fun coming here. Dr. (Valinda) Allen and all of the staff are so kind, 
so friendly, and so good at what they do. They make you actually look forward to 
coming. I don’t want to have to come back, but I might come back just to see them all.”

Feicho was injured in a fall at his home in the summer of 2016. When the wound on his 
leg didn’t heal immediately, he was referred to the Wound Care Center by Dr. Kristen 
Stabell.

“The scraping and the grafting left me almost screaming into rolled-up towels like a 
baby,” Feicho said with a laugh. “But it was all worth it. They know what they are doing 
and it’s really a family atmosphere.”

For more information about the Wound Care Center at AMH, call 618-433-7066 or visit 
.https://www.altonmemorialhospital.org/Medical-Services/Wound-Care-Center

https://www.altonmemorialhospital.org/Medical-Services/Wound-Care-Center?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

